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REPORT FROM ADMINISTRATION      

 

VII. APPOINTMENT(s) 

 Elizabeth Gardona, Bryant/Maya Angelou Art Teacher.  

Effective: August 13, 2020. 

Administration recommends approval. 

 

 Francesca Martella, Maya Angelou 3
rd

 Grade Teacher.  

Effective: August 13, 2020. 

Administration recommends approval.  

 

VIII.  ADMINSTRATIVE DISCPLINE  

        Administration recommends action to approve Administrative Discipline. 

        Administration recommends approval. 

 

IX. 2020-21 PRINCIPAL MENTOR(s) 

Administration recommends action to approve the 2020-21 following 

Principal Mentors:  

1. Roxie Thomas 

2. Louise Coleman 

3. Gloria Davis 

Administration recommends approval. 

 

 

X. DISTRICT 152 REOPENING SCHOOLS PLAN  

 Administration recommends action to approve HSD 152 Reopening of 

 Schools Remote Learning Model for SY 2020-20021.  

Administration recommends approval.  
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XI. REVISED 2020-21 SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Administration recommends action to approve the revised 2020-21 School    

Calendar. 

Administration recommends approval.  

 

 

XII. REOPENING OF SANDBURG SCHOOL FACILITY 

     Administration recommends action to approve the reopening of Sandburg 

     Facility as the Early Learning Center for Pre-K and Birth to 3 Program.        

     Administration recommends approval.              

 

XIII. REVISED POLICY 5:330 VACATION DAY(s) 

Administration recommends action to approve the Revised Policy 5:330 

Vacation Days.  

        Administration recommends approval. 

 

 

XIV. DISTRICT STUDENT TEACHERS 

 Administration recommends action to approve the following Student District  

 Teachers:  

1. Richard Riley – Grand Canyon University – will student teach at 

Gwendolyn Brooks Middle School Math Teacher.  

2. Quentin Wright – Grand Canyon University – will student Gwendolyn 

Brooks Middle School Language Arts Teacher. 

         Administration recommends approval.   

 

 

XV.   BIO-METRIC HEALTH SYSTEM 

Administration recommends action to approve the Thermal Body 

Temperature Monitors as presented.  

         Administration recommends approval.   

 

 

That concludes the Report from Administration for July 30, 2020.  

 

 


